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WORKING CANADIANS PUTS POLICE PAY RAISES IN LINE OF FIRE

December 9, 2013—]ust two weeks into our public debut, Working Canadians is
getting results when it comes to shedding light on union influence on government.

In an interview on a London radio station, we exposed the fact that Ontario is the
only province where police chiefs have no discretion over pay. We're the only
organization raising awareness of the enormous political power 17,000 unionized
police officers have over politicians and the consequences this has on municipal
budgets.

As a direct result of Working Canadians’ interview, four London councillors are now
pledging to support a motion for a zero percent increase in the police budget, and an
active campaign has started for this motion.

We kept up our momentum with a kick off lunch headlined by our spokeswoman,
Catherine Swift, in London. The response from the 240 attendees was
overwhelmingly positive.

Working Canadians has now launched an active fundraising campaign for more
events and advertising, so we can keep raising awareness that the demands union
bosses make are driving up taxes, debt and deficit.

Our success in London is just the beginning. Stay tuned for more updates on how
we're fighting back, not just for municipalities, but for Ontario and Canada.
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